
 

 

 
 
February 3, 2023 
 
 
Dear Dormont Foodservice Distributor, 
 
Dormont is facing additional material costs in 2023 due to a continuation of Supply Chain 
challenges beyond our control including a significant increase in the cost of our proprietary 
SnapFast Push-to-Connect Quick Disconnects, a prominent component part in our 
kits/connectors. Unfortunately, these costs leave us with no choice but to implement a price 
increase.   
 
Our price increase becomes effective March 6, 2023.  All orders received on or after this date will 
be subject to the increase. Orders received prior to this date must be requested to ship on or 
before May 12, 2023, for current pricing to be honored and held. Any current orders requested to 
be changed or moved out past May 12, 2023, will be subject to the new pricing.  
 
If you have any negotiated net pricing with Dormont, those nets are also included with this mailing 
and the new pricing is also effective March 6, 2023. Please note, special net pricing on any part 
that was not ordered in 2022 has been eliminated and is no longer valid. 
 
Price Books will be available soon. If you would like to receive a copy, a PDF, or excel copy, 
please email insidesales@wattwater.com. After May 9, updated price lists will also be available 
on the Dormont Website. 
 
We appreciate and thank you for your business and assure you of our commitment to supply you 
with the highest quality products at competitive prices. 
 
If you have any questions or need further clarification on these changes, please contact your local 
representative or your contact at Dormont. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Gregory C Schurch 
 
Gregory C. Schurch 
Director, Sales, Gas Business Unit 
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